
St. Jude the Apostle – Willington                                                                                                                                                                                      Sunday 14
th

 October 2007 

Parish Office open Monday to Friday 9.30 to 12.30  full range of Mass & general cards available for all occasions   phone number 4600127  email judesparishoffice@eircom.net  

 

House to House  €1,065 

Share                             €1,240 

November Dead List 
 

The November list of the Dead 

envelopes are now available in the 
church porch all names entered on 

these lists will be remembered at all 
masses on the First Friday of each 

month. 

���� 
Recently Deceased 

Maud Kavanagh 
Anthony Corcoran 

Margaret Ward 

Catherine Nulgrew 

George Somerville 

 

Anniversaries 
Jack & Nora Banks 

Fr Billy Leenane 

Denis Harley 

John Mc Guinness 

Anne Mooney 

Nora Kelliher 

Josephine & Owen White 

Pat Evoy 

Joe Breen 
May they Rest In Peace 

 

Medugorje Pilgrimage May 2008 

Due to circumstances beyond my 
control the departure date for 
Medugorje has been changed from 
May 30th to May 16th (2008). 
My apologies for any inconvenience 
caused by this alteration - for further 
details contact  

 Lily Crowe  -0879562469   

Annual Mass for Deceased 

Parishioners Monday 26th Nov 

2006  

 

If you would like to have any of 

your family members or friends 
remembered at this Mass who 

died in the last year and were 

buried from another parish please 

leave their names into the 

 Parish Office by  

Sunday October 28
th 

 So they can be included in our 

Sacred Space for the Month of 

November  

 

The Local Conference of the 
Society of St. Vincent de Paul  

Will take up its monthly collection 

after all Masses this weekend. 

 

The Management and staff of the 

Courtyard Café would like to 
acknowledge with thanks the sum 

of €748 which was collected 

recently for Our Lady’s Hospice 

Coffee Morning  

 

St. Mac Dara’s Community 

College  

Are inviting applications for 1
st
 

year places for September 2008 

please contact the college for 

further information ph 4566216 

 

International Credit Union Day  

18
th

 October 2007 

Come and celebrate with us at our 

offices in Orwell and Fort field on 

the day. 

Everyone Welcome including Old 

& New Members  

Orwell Park Residents Association 

The AGM of the Orwell Park 

Residents Assoc will take place on 

Monday, 22
nd

 October in Bishop 

Galvin School at 8pm sharp. 

All Residents are welcome to attend. 

 

Betty Collard 

Secretary  

Orwell Park Residents Assoc 

 

In conjunction with SDCC and the 

Gardai Orwell Park Residents Assoc 

will once again oppose any bonfire 
being held on Orwell Park Green or 

any part of Orwell Park Estate. The 

decision to oppose the bonfire was 

taken in the light of widespread Anti 

Social Behaviour which has occurred 

in the past and the risk of injury to 

persons if the tradition of allowing 

the lighting of the Bonfire to 

continue on Orwell Park Green. 

 

Your co-operation in this matter 

would be greatly appreciated. 

 

 
 

Sunday 14
th

 October 

Tea/Coffee Fundraiser  

For Niall Mellon Township Trust 

From 2.pm to 6pm 

Venue: 12 Glendown Ave 

Templeogue  

Thomas Quinn travelling on 4th Nov 

With 1,300 volunteers to build 500 

homes. 

 

 

St Joseph’s Young Priests Society 

The monthly meeting of the parish 

branch of St. Joseph’s takes place on 

Thursday next 18
th

 Oct   (third Thursday 

of the month) after 10am Mass, in the 

Pastoral Centre.  Following this brief 
meeting we will return to the church and 

pray silently at Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament until 11.30am.  Please come 

and pray for vocations to the priesthood 

and religious life 

 

St Joseph’s Young Priests Society are 

having  an afternoon of prayer in 

Clonliffe College on Sunday 21
st
 Oct at 

2.00pm concluding with Mass at 4.30pm  

 
International Baby Loss Awareness Day  

The Miscarriage Association of Ireland 

are holding a information evening on 

Monday Oct 15
th

 2007 Wynn’s Hotel Lr. 

Abbey St. Dublin 1 at 7.30pm, all 

welcome  
Further details on notice board in 

Church Porch  

 

The Catechesis of the Good Shepherd 
 

  
The Parish is offering to 

children from 4 yrs 
upwards the opportunity 

to  enjoy learning about the Mass and 

the life of Jesus through Materials, 

Activities,Art&ong. 

  
Contact can be made with Jo Culhane/ 

Sr Patricia on Thursdays 1.45 - 4.00 
p.m in the Parish Centre, Room 3 or by 

phone:- 4562240/2303029. 

  


